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26/11/2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Monday 12th November we shall be launching our new class library. I would like to 
invite you to come along from 3pm to choose a book with your child take home to share.  
 
We shall also be introducing  ‘Bug Club’, our online reading resource, to support your 
child’s reading at home. 
 
I hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs J Wilkinson 
Year 1 Teacher 
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